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our community. Communication needs to be respect
They said to the woman, Rofegsionalism ef gtaffjang thg importapce ef ajests in
you said that we believe, for we have heard for oursefR@red responsibility of looking after the children.
and we know that thi@nispggruly the saviour of the

4:42) The first P&F meeting for the year was held last Wednes
This is the final verse from the Scripture that is at the #8gHk you to all who attended and started the year with :

of our Chrisentred Community Focus (CCCF) for this gnergy to see the P&F continue to work for the school ar
year. We hear in this verse that it is not what we are tQi{idnts in particular. One major role of the P&F is to su|
others that makes us believe, but what we experlenceru(plrnmg of the Uniform Store. On behalf of tiei&Bnk

ourselves that gives us faith. We have to be present % to the volunteers who very generously gave up their
open to our own faith formation. year and worked together in coordinating the running of 1
Last night as part of the Parent Information Night, Lukghiform store. Thank you Marcela Leon, Tanja Robinson

Donnelly introduced the CCCF. He led parents througth3¥a ugwumba and Kate Osborn for all your efforts.
we are | ooking a&entredt Josephds as a Chri st

community, by identifying qualities that make our schddiother key event this year will be the fete. The tentative
what it is. Already parents have started to share what3gefor Saturday 10 November, so please save the date.
see as the wonder ful qu adlrgadyjplangingturdaryvay i® anguse asary suceesshllis
Christentred community. | encourage all parentstogédteank you to Lauren O6Cal

Skoolbag/eforms/CCCF 2018 to contribute to your iddhyou have any ideas for ways to make our fete the best
Thank you to all who at tReasgeoataciLaugenorhi ght 6s Parent
Information Night. | spoke about the significant dlrectlcmse

for . . .
the school in 2018. In summary these include: I%)ope is that we will have an active Class Contact pe

each class in 2018. Thank you to those who nominated t

Annual Improvement Plan Class Contact at the Parent Information Night. If you wot
1 To effectively use available resources to enhance®? € t he contact person for
student outcomes. teacher in the coming diys.also necessary for all parents

rowde their contact details to be included on the Clas
%ﬁact ListFor privacy reasons, this needs to be done e
ar. Again, if you did not provide your details last night,

9 The goal is to utilise our expertise as teachers an
resources we have to best meet the needs of all stude

i Teachers to plan, deliver, review and evaluate the] "Msur e you do so with you

pedagogy. to your respective class list.
I The goal is work collaboratively in expert teaching

teams to develop teaching and learning that reflects bear Park

practice. Following the extensive repairs and remarking of the car
T To improve studentso o20l7cspasiicguidelipes warefestaplisked to engurejthe
meet individual needs. all users and to facilitate the effective movement of traffic

The goal is to provide opportunity for all students &md after school. It has been observed that a reminder o
achieve and to be challenged in their learningguidelines is needed, as we have new families and some
may have forgotten the expectdtiease see the attached

Stage 2 Master Plan S%UIdelineS.

During 2018, building works will be undertaken to en
the school is able to meet the needs of the communityifergy Awareness
years to come. This will include the construction of

additional learning spaces leading from the end of th
corridor out onto the grass area behind the pick up tree

We have in our school a number of students who have a

&IMPous foods. While we arefeeawdgchool, it is important
p

ehggyvotpat we also have students with allergies to egg an

the original school building, modelled off the refurbishf#&@ipd- Foods containing these ingredients are not prol

upstairs which was completed a couple of years ago. from school, but please be conscious of what you are pa
your childés lunch each d

Communication tuna or sushi, please che

A concerted effort will continue this year to ensure effgtiident in the class that may have a reaction to these foc

communication between school and home. An infographic

was distributed and is attached that outlines the variodsh ank you for another gre

platforms that will be used to communicate. It is important

that parents are aware of these forms of communlcatlgjl AR ith Christ,

have access to them on their devices. Cameron Tarrant
Principal (Acting)



REMI NDERS & UPCOMI NG JE\

Reminders

Uniforms - All students are expected to be wearing the correct uniform each day. This includes black school shoes
and predominantly white runners for sports days. All students also need to have a school hat each day.

Carpark & A reminder to please be patient and considerate when using the carpark for drop -off and pick -up. Itis
al ways a hectic time for parents and students, and extra
Student and Family Details Update - Please ensure you have updated and returned the Student and Family Details

forms that were sent home in Week 1. This is important so that we have all current contact details in our system.
Swimming Carnival (Yr2 - 6) 0 Please ensure you have completed the permission form and returned it to school and
also have completed the online event nomination that can be found on the school website or following this link:
https://goo.gl/forms/BvipwiAnrplxUagxI2

Up- coming Events

School Board Meeting 8 Wednesday 21 Feb 6.00 & 7.00pm in the Staffroom.

Foundation Rest and Individual Assessment Days o Friday 23 Feb and 2 Mar

Life Education - All classes will visit the Life Education van during Week 4, as part of their Health curriculum area.
Learning to Read parent session (F 0 Yrl) 6 Thursday 1 March 5.30 & 6.30pm

Parent / Teacher Interviews 8 Monday and Tuesday Week 5 & more information to come

RELI GI OUS EDUCATI ON

Christ is our Centre: PI'N For mati on

At |l ast nights PIN the attending p&reantrdp &otmmauin
Christ is our Centre. Our families heard about t
Education through scripture, relating to our scr
scripture we then watched the video bel ow:
https://drive.google.com/file/ld/10G6V80nd6Br HRCEX
Foll owing the video families coll abor-a¢etdr ¢d Com
was wonderful to receive so0o manhy sentences writt
these sentences throughout the year.

I f your family was wunable to attend the PIN we w
app. I n eforms there is a form titled 6CCCF 2018
describingemtureChCommuni ty.
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Luke Donnel ly

Religious Education Coordinator
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Uniform Store

The Uniform Store is run by St Josephds P&F v]ol
back to the school community. The store holds minimal quantities of all uniform items and opens twice a w
counter sales of new andgwed uniforms.

Opening Hours
From Week 4, the Uniform Store will be open Tues@taps-Bdtys 8.4515am.
Uniform DrivegsP & F6s Maj or Fundr ai ser

The Uniform Store hol ds t hrdesemmerawinterando Uni f or m |Or
orientation uniform drives. This keeps stock levels manageable and the store profitable. Parents
complete an order form angaydor any items they wish to purchase. These orders are compiled and pJaced
order. Once items arrive they ar packaged and delivered home to families via their child.

Winter Uniform Drive

Winter Uniform Drive order forms will be sent home this week and are due back Friday 2 March (end ¢f We
aiming to have ordered uniforms delivered home in Week 8, to allow time for any
exchanges to be finalized before the end of the term.

For the drives, payment can only be made by direct deposit into the P&F Account

Clearance Items10- come in and grab a bargain!

1 Girls winter pantgarious styles including: full elastic, straight leg & zipper pocket, bootleg, button
and zip half elastic. Sizd$4vailable (except size 14).

1 1/4 zip polar fleece mar@omall sizes only.
Preloved uniforms

T $5 each, or 3 for $10




St Josephs Early Learning Centre
Blue Gecko BOW Newsletter

ﬁ erm 1 Week 3 \

This week the Blue Gecko children have been introduced to the meaning behind ‘Welcome to
Country’ by Mrs Kerry O'Callaghan from the Catholic Education Office. The children were able to
role play being the host tribe and the visiting tribe and it was explained that the hosting tribe
would welcome the visiting tribe and explain the rules while they were visiting. This experience
enhances our knowledge of Indigenous culture and provides the reason for the acknowledgment to
country that is said at the beginning of prayer celebrations. The children were enthusiastic
participants in the activity and particularly liked making the noise with the emu caller and tapping
sticks. Jill Lambert

Thank you to all the parents that were able to attend our Parent Information Evening. I hope that
you found it useful and are now able to put names to faces as well as better understand how our ELC
philosophy underpins everything that we do, linking in with the Early Years Learning Framework.

Our Parent Committee is an important component of our preschool program and will host its first
meeting on Thursday, March 8 from 5:00 - 6:00, all welcome. In addition, we encourage parents to
spend time in the classroom sharing their talents, skills, occupations and to help generally in the
classroom. The teachers will put up a timetable in the very near future for you to choose a time slot
to help out in the classroom.

Important Reminders: Please remember that every child needs a cot sized fitted sheet and top
sheet for their afternoon rest/relaxation (even if your child is not resting, they may be reading a
book, completing a puzzle or another quiet activity), a change of clothes, a library bag, a drink bottle
and a healthy morning tea, lunch and fruit snack all in separate containers. Label everything!

We do celebrate birthdays at the ELC! You may bring muffins or cupcakes to share (list all

ingredients). If your child has allergies, you may like to bring some pre-prepared items for us to keep
in the freezer for these special days.

Birthday wishes to the following child: Zachary B.

Important Dates:

Library - Green Frogs (Wed. 11:45 - 12:15) Blue Geckos (Wed. 11:45 - 12:15)

February 23 - 10:30 Welcome to Country Incursion (6reen Frogs and Blue Geckos EOW)
March 15 - 5:00 - 6:00pm Parent Committee Meeting (ELC)

Enjoy your week,

Molly Henson
ELC Director




St

Josephos

Boronia Drive

There is one entrance at the oval end.
There is one exit at the ELC end.

Trafficis one- way only through the car park.
Motorists entering and exiting must

give way to pedestrians and cyclists

Do not park on the nature strip . It is an offence to do so and blocks vision for other drivers.
Additional spaces are available at the church car park which is now connected by a path.
ELC parents are asked to use the church car park between 2:30 and 3:30 pm

There are designated Staff Only spaces.

MORNING

Drop Off -
8:20 0 8:50 am

Enter the car park at the oval end.

Drive to the furthest lane

Stop in the furthest available
the school.

Student /s leave the car on the left side
stepping into traffic on the right side.

Student/s walk to the courtyard.

Drive towards the exitend .

Merge with cars moving out of the angled bays.

Exit the car park.

parking bay parallel to

to avoid

Park
Enter the car park at the oval end.
Turn into the first lane.
Park in an angled bay .
Parent/s and student/s
Walk to the courtyard.
Parent/s return to the car
If onthe street side of the angled bays, reverse and

then drive forward towards the exit end.

Merge with cars moving off from the Drop Off zone.
Exit the car park.

leave the car .

AFTER

NOON

Pick Up
3:00 0 3:20 pm

Enter the car park at the oval end.
Drive to the furthest lane
Drive to the furthest available parking bay.
Stop in that parking bay .
Parent/s stay in the car.
If a child isndt

around for a second time.
Student/s are put into the car by a teacher.
Drive towards the exit end .
Merge with cars moving out of the angled bays.
Exit the car park.
Cars move up the line.

ready to

(

Park
Enter the car park at the oval end.
Turn into the first lane.
Park in an angled bay .
Drive on to the church car park , if necessary.
Parent leaves the car to collect their child
Parent and child return to the car
e Itomthé esiceetside, ofthh lane,praversenand d r i
then drive forward towards the exit end.
If on the school side of the lane, drive forward.
Merge with cars moving off from the Pick Up zone.
Exit the car park.

Carpark

e s



Communication at St Joseph's School and ELC

All members of St Joseph's School and ELC belong to the broader St Joseph's community. As part of

the community it is important that a communication process is followed. This is a practical guide to

facilitate a clear communication process.

Where can you find information about the school?

=chool Websile

School and ELC including:

» Copies of the newsletter
« Calendar dates of upcoming events
« School contact details

The school website contains a wealth of information about St Joseph's

Visit - hitpfwww . sjo.act.edu.au

How the school communicates with the

How parents can communicate with the

community? school?
o1 skoolbag App o
%55 |e Whole school notifications Who do you speak to first?
e by Event reminders Step 1 - Class teacher
See over the page for downioad If you require further assistance
instructions.
" Step 2 - Principal / Assistant Principal / ELC
Email Director

& MNewsletters
« School comespondence

« Classroom cormespondence

How do you make contact?

: :

Mewsletter

#« School news
« Upcoming events
« School Flyers

Sent home Wednesdays via email,

1. A NOTE with your concem

2. EMAIL -
firstname lastname@cg.catholic.edu.
au or email the office -
office.sjo@cg.catholic.edu.au

3. CALL the Office 6248 9318

Expect a reply within 2 school days. Please
call the office if yvou have not received a
reply after 2 school days.

Skoolbag and on the website.
FNCUNFTONE L i
EX IO « Sent as hard-copies
KK If you require additional notes,
please contact the front office.

Additional Communication

Seesaw
Student’s Online Portfolio
Whole Class comespondence
(optional)

Class Contacts

See classroom feacher for login
defails.

It is hoped that all classes will have an
active Class Contact. This person will
provide an avenue of communication
between the school and home. All families
will be asked to have their contact details
added to a Class Contact list.







